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Address:  

Draper Road, Christchurch, Dorset BH23 3AS 

Tel: (01202) 485436  

 

Email: office@somerford.dorset.sch.uk 

Website:  www.somerford.dorset.sch.uk 

Headteacher : Helen Frampton 

I can’t believe how quickly this year has gone!  When we return it will be our last half term 

before the summer holidays.  It is always a busy half term so remember to follow the 

school on Twitter (@mrsfsomerford) and check the website so you don’t miss any im-

portant events. 

Have a super half term holiday! 

Mrs Frampton  

Friday 24 May 2019 

  Sun Safety 

After half term hopefully we will have more of this lovely weather.  Please remember to 

send your child with a named sun hat and apply suncream before school.  Children 

should also bring a water bottle which can be refilled during the day as necessary. 

Somerford Stars 

This week we are celebrating…. 

 

Natasha in 34RD for gaining a distinction in her first modern exam and a distinction in her 

tap exam. 

 

Samuel in 6AS for gaining his 600m swimming badge 

 

Well done to all our stars! .  

Salad making 

Thank you to all those parents who came in to enjoy Year 3 and 4’s salad picnic today.  

The cooking skills were incredible and the salads tasted amazing.  

  Parent Partnership. 

After half term you will receive a questionnaire asking for your views on how we engage 

with parents.  We would really appreciate as many responses as possible.   

Please return your completed questionnaire to reception for a small chocolate reward! 

Any questionnaires with names on will also be entered in to a prize draw (one entry per 

family). 
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Scooters and bikes 

It was raised at Parent Coffee morning that children are still riding their bikes and 

scooters at the start and end of the school day.  This causes a huge risk to people’s 

safety and we have had accidents and people being hurt.  As parents we need you 

to ensure your child is not riding their bike or scooter inside the green gates. 

Children who are not abiding by this rule may have a consequence in school the fol-

lowing day. 

Thank you for your help in making sure we are all safe.  

The next newsletter will be on Friday 7th June 2019 

Attendance 

 

The school’s attendance target is 96%. 

 

Whole school – 94.9%  

Year 6 – 94.81% 

Year 5 – 94.9% 

Year 4 – 95.16% 

Year 3 – 95.57% 

Year 2 – 94.20% 

Year 1 – 93.9% 

 

The school is holding attendance panel meetings on Tuesday 4th June. You will have 

received a letter if you are invited to attend.  

   

News from our community 

 

SafeWise  Bournemouth  

 

JuniorSafety Inspector - Summer Safety Family Event 

 

Tuesday 30 May 2019 

 

Only £5 per person (+small booking fee).  Children under 4s go free 

Advance booking required at www.safewise.org/events  


